From: Penny Fitzpatrick Sent: 16 June 2018 17:45

To: Oxford, Gerry

Subject: Dead tree removal NW3 1LB

Dear Mr. Oxford,

Our flowering cherry tree has died. It's is 26 years old, and has been weakening g over the last two

years

Please may we remove it?

Kind regards

Penny Fitzpatrick

14 Christchurch Hill Hampstead NW3 1LB

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice here<http://www.camden.gov.uk/privacystatement which tells you how we store and process the data we hold about you and residents.

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice herehttp://www.camden.gov.uk/privacystatement which tells you how we store and process the data we hold about you and residents.